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DEAR GEORGE,

I don't think I have anything in particular to contribute to your recent letter looking for strengths and
weaknesses in Adams care. As far as I was concerned the Anaesthetic on a very difficult patient went
ahead without any particular problems.  The surgery whilst difficult was finally completed in a
satisfactory manner and I don’t think from a surgical point of view I have anything further to add.

Unless you have a specific matter you want me to discuss, | will not offer any further comments but will
be happy to assist you in anyway you feel necessary.

Many thanks and kind regards.

Yours sincerely,

- Yloeo—

MR P F KEANE,
CONSULTANT UROLOGIST
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